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We are called to strengthen our faith and sent to continue the 
ministry of Jesus Christ by service and witness in the world.

Greetings Missionaries,

It is my sincere hope and prayer that this summer season has begun well for each of you!

As we approach this season with vacations, much needed rest and relaxation, we must remember that 
only what we do for Christ will last. Our work as Missionaries continues and is great. God has called 
each of us as for a time such as this.

Many thanks to each annual Conference for wonderful Institutes. Each day was planned meticulously 
and with great thought. It was my pleasure to see you all in your respective conferences.

Additionally, be sure to register yourselves and our young people for our upcoming CEC in Huntsville. 
The planning committee has worked tirelessly to plan and organize quality programming!

As we begin preparing for the upcoming series of annual conferences, what gifts will you use this year 
to bless others? In order to move missions forward we have to engage God’s people in a more unique 
way. Ask yourself: What have I done to help with Kingdom Building? What resources have I found to 
support our missions projects? Where am I serving God’s people?

Let us continue to do God’s work in a more excellent way. Let us not grow weary in doing His will. 
Thank you Lord for the energy you provide. As we go move missions forward together, do so knowing 
that God’s Grace is sufficient to get the job done!

Continued Blessings!

Supervisor Deana Young McAllister

http://www.9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org


Greetings, 

Thank you,  9th Episcopal District Women’s Missionary Society, for your continued dedication, 
compassion, and unwavering commitment to service. Your presence and work make a powerful difference 
in the life of the Church and the communities we serve.

As we move through this significant season, we pause to remember the Emanuel Nine—innocent lives 
taken in a house of worship, whose legacy of faith, forgiveness, and courage continues to inspire our 
mission. We also observe Gun Violence Awareness Month, lifting prayers for peace and advocating for 
change in every space where violence seeks to steal life and hope.

In recognition of Men’s Health Month, we encourage the men in our lives to care for their whole selves
—mind, body, and spirit—knowing that our communities are strengthened when we all prioritize wellness.

We joyfully recognize and celebrate our Associate Members, whose faithful service and support continue 
to be vital in helping us move missions forward with strength and unity.

We are also looking forward to seeing each of you during our Christian Education Congress, where 
we will gather as learners, leaders, and laborers in the kingdom. May this time together renew our spirits 
and sharpen our focus for the work ahead.

Let us press on together—as a mission-minded movement, rooted in love, driven by purpose, and 
committed to impact—locally, globally, and spiritually.

In Christ’s love and service,

Sherryl Whiting 

Sherryl Whiting, Episcopal WMS President
God First, Missions Forward, Love Unconditionally
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June 4, 2025 
  
Greetings Ninth Episcopal District, 
  
Please be reminded that the training required by Alabama A&M University for all adults 
attending our Christian Education Congress is this Sunday, June 8, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. Central 
Time. You must register in advance for the training by clicking the link below.  
  
Alabama A&M University Training 
Zoom Meeting 
When: Sunday, June 8, 2025 7:00 PM Central Time (US and Canada) 
Register in advance for this meeting: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/BbL42HC9RJqlWmK2de4_wQ 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining 
the meeting. 
  
Let’s comply with the requirements of our host university by attending this important training 
session. 
  
Thank you for your kind cooperation. 
  
In His Name because of Christ and Calvary, 
Julius H. McAllister, Jr. 
Bishop Julius H. McAllister, Jr. 
Presiding Prelate 
Ninth Episcopal District 
African Methodist Episcopal Church 
  

https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/BbL42HC9RJqlWmK2de4_wQ
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PLEASE VISIT OUR STORE! 
9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org 

We want to place an additional order for 
Cardigans, we need 50, please order today!

Ms. Sherryl Stovall Whiting, Episcopal WMS President 
Mrs. Deana Young McAllister, Episcopal Supervisor 
Bishop Julius Harrison McAllister, Jr., Presiding Prelate

http://9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org
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Annual Conference 
Compassionate Care Project

Each Conference is asked to choose an organization, donate pillows, and to be creative!
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Please contact your President if you would like to order a book!
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Get Ready, Get Ready, Get Ready!

The 9th Episcopal District is making a QUILT!

Please start gathering WMS t-shirts 
(Local, Area, Conference, Episcopal)

Additional Information is coming!
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CONFERENCE HAPPENINGS!
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June  
Birthday 
Wishes!

Please keep ALL of our  
SICK and SHUT-IN  

as well as our 
BEREAVED FAMILIES 

in your prayers!
🙏 🙏 🙏


